
From: Sheila Pacione <sheila@ward43.org>  
Sent: Thursday, December 8, 2022 3:54 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donation to 43rd Ward Office 
 

 
Hello Steve,  
 
Lawrence Ho of 423 W Armitage, Chicago, IL, 60614 has given our office a bag of Godiva chocolates that 
retail for $15.99.  We received them on behalf of the city and put them out for consumption by the 
community at our front desk. 
 
As our Chief of Staff has moved on to a new position, we will start a new document for future 
donations.  Would you like us to submit those reports quarterly or annually? 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Sheila Pacione, Director of Infrastructure and Constituent Services  
She/Her/Hers (what is this) 
Alderman Timmy Knudsen, Ward 43 
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